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To all of my amazing friends at BPA, 
 
Wow what a wonderful week it has been...I have met some brilliant new friends in Y6, who I have enjoyed going 
for walks with at break time. It has, however, made me very tired and I have been spending most of my 
evenings sleeping to recover. I love to sleep on my back with my paws in the air - it is so comfy! 
 

 
 
 I have also made some new wooftastic friends in Mrs Dove and Miss Thorpe who were in school this week. I 
was so excited to see them and shaked my tail a lot! 
 
Miss Green and Miss Brown have been very busy in the school office making plans for everyone to hopefully 
come back into school at some point before the summer holiday. They really are trying to think of everything 
with Mr Wingfield ,as I know they are missing you greatly. I am keeping all of my paws crossed that I get to 
meet everyone before the summer holidays. Just look at Miss Brown...can you tell where I am? Miss Green says 
I am a big ball of fluff ! 
 



 
 
As you can see I am really developing my train building skills with Dylan this week - I love to help him construct 
tracks. Sometimes I run off with the engines though, so Miss Green needs to tell me to stop and play nicely! 
What have you been playing at home? Do write to me via your google classroom and let me know your favourite 
game so I can get ready for when I meet you.  
 

 
 
Next week is going to be even more super exciting as I will get to meet some of our wonderful Year 1 pupils, you 
will all be able to help me celebrate my 16 week milestone. I really am turning into a wonderful dog companion.  
 
Well done for everyone completing the amazing work set on google classroom this week. Remember to send your 
teacher a little thank you message -they really are working really hard for you, so that you can keep learning. 
They are truly fabulous.  
 
I love you all! 
 
Hamish  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


